
 

Corporate Office Telephone 03 769-7400 

High Street, Greymouth 7840 Fax 03 769-7791

West Coast District Health Board 

Te Poari Hauora a Rohe o Tai Poutini

8 September 2021 

RE Official Information Act request WCDHB 9592 

I refer to your email dated 25 August 2021 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from West Coast DHB. Specifically:  

 Any correspondence with Gloriavale around vaccinations in the past year, or internal
reports, external reports etc.

We do not hold any internal or external reports or correspondence between West Coast DHB and 
Gloriavale around vaccinations in the past year.  We are therefore declining your request pursuant to 
section 18(g) of the Official Information Act.  

You may, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act, seek a review of our decision to withhold 
information by the Ombudsman.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz; or Freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the West 
Coast DHB website after your receipt of this response.  

Yours sincerely 

Tracey Maisey 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

9(2)(a)

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



